
Hi there. First, thanks for coming to work every day to help 
Oregonian's get through this frightening time. 
Please, when it comes to helping tenants, remember that many 
landlords need their income too. For a small mom and pop like 
my husband and me, our rental income is likely to become our 
main source of income very quickly as our own careers are in 
jeopardy. 
Landlords (most of us) would far rather work with renters and 
keep them in place then toss them to the sidewalk, for heaven's 
sake.  
Have some faith. 
Thank you, Leslie and Arthur Noxon 
 


